
Centerville City Beautiful Commission 

Meeting Minutes  August 7, 2012 

Members Present: Karen Beal, Judi Hetzer, Yvonne Jacobson, Rob James, Patty Kraft, 
Sherry Leighty, Mary Lou Pence, Jan Prettyman, Debbie Schmidt, and Tom Wheeler 

Members Absent:  Marilou Enslein, John Beals, and Allen Nelson 
 
The meeting was called to order by Patty Kraft who was filling in for Chairperson 
Marilou Enslein.  Minutes of the May 1, 2012 meeting were approved.   
 
Patty Kraft introduced the Commission’s new member, Judi Hetzer. 
 
Summer Landscape Awards 
Submit paperwork and pictures to Holly Bricker, City of Centerville office or Patty Kraft.   
Mayor’s Award qualifications were described as:  1) must win City Beautiful award three 
times, 2) consistently nice looking yard, and 3) all City Beautiful Commission members 
review the yard being nominated and vote whether the property should receive the 
Mayor’s Award.  Once the resident has won the Mayor’s Award they are not eligible to 
receive the City Beautiful award.   
 
Summer Landscape Award Winner’s Reception 
Reception will be September 17th at the City Council meeting.  Debbie James from the 
Centerville Clerk’s office will send invitations to the award winners.  Members of the 
Commission will follow up by calling their zone winners.  Award winners should arrive 
at 7:45 PM and enter the main front door facing West Spring Valley Road to enter the 
Council Chambers.  Commission members should arrive at 7:45 PM and congregate 
outside the Law Library.  When Council members leave the Law Library for the Council 
Chambers, we set up the Law Library for the reception then go to Council Chambers.    
Patty Kraft will give a brief description of the City Beautiful Commission’s 
responsibilities and announce the winners during the Council meeting.   
 
Bring the City Beautiful award signs to the reception or to the Public Works Center.  
Mark the signs with the zone number or Commission’s member’s name so all signs can 
be accounted for.   
 
Next meeting: October 2, 2012, 7 PM at Public Works Center.   
 
Submitted by Debbie Schmidt 
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